
HKQAA signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with Fubon Bank (Hong

Kong) Limited on 25 April 2022. The MoU aims to support the climate change

strategies of the Mainland and Hong Kong SAR Governments.

The MoU was signed by Dr. Michael Lam, Chief Executive Officer of HKQAA, and

Mr. Simon Chung, CEO and Managing Director of Fubon Bank (Hong Kong)

Limited. The parties will cooperate in promoting green and sustainable finance

products and services, and in providing related certification and assessment

services.

The long-term strategic partnership will facilitate low-carbon business transitions

and help meet the market demand for green finance products and services. It

will also combine the strengths and resources of both parties to nurture more

capital flows to green and sustainable development and so contribute to a

greener future for Hong Kong.
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